
Goat information session, Bourke 
Save the date — 28 March 

Landholders and those with an interest 
in the goat industry are encouraged 
to save the date for an upcoming goat 
industry information session in Bourke.  
 
More details to come in due course, if you 
have any urgent questions please contact    
Gemma Turnbull, Agriculture Team Leader 
with Western Local Land Services.

E: Gemma.turnbull@lls.nsw.gov.au
M: 0409 500 581


